
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Maths  

This week we are starting our maths unit on addition and subtraction with numbers up 

to 1,000,000. Please support your child by encouraging them to complete the relevant 

Mathletics activities at home. 

Science 

We have really enjoyed learning about the Earth and Space in our science lessons this 

half-term. We have learnt about the movement of the Earth relative to the Sun in the 

solar system; the movement of the Moon relative to the Earth and we’ve used the idea 

of the Earth’s rotation to explain day and night. Next week, we will be starting to learn 

about forces in science. We are looking forward to learning more about gravity, as well 

identifying the effects of air resistance, water resistance and friction. 

End of the School Day 

When picking your child up at the end of the school day, please could we ask you to 

stand clear of all classroom windows and doors and that any younger siblings are also 

kept away? It is distracting and taking away from our learning time when the children’s 

attention is drawn elsewhere.  

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 8th October – Planetarium in school 

Friday 11th October – 5G Class Assembly at 2pm 

Friday 18th October – PTA Film Night for Years 4, 5 and 6 

Week beginning Monday 28th October – School closed for half-term 

Newsletter Notice 

Please note that this is the last newsletter that will be sent home as a paper copy. We 

will still provide a weekly newsletter but this will be available through our school website 

only. You will be able to view the Year 5 newsletter by clicking on ‘Parents’’Letters to 

Parents by Year Group’’Year 5’. 

 

          Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  
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